
December 31, 1941.

Dear Marriner,

I am enclosing a Survey of Research on

Post-^ar Problems, recently prepared for the

Twentieth Century Fund, which shows in summary

form the agencies, personnel and type of work

now being done in that field, both in the Gov-

ernment and in private agencies, I thought

you would be interested in this.

Sincerely yours,

Francis Biddle

The Honorable

Marriner S. Eccles,

Board of Governors,

Federal Reserve System,

Washington, D.C#

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis



January 15, 19U2.

Dear Francis:

this is to thank you tor your letter
of Deoeabar 31 enclosing the copy of the Sur-
vey of Research on Post-War Problem reoently

tor the twentieth Century Fund*

I am very stuch interested in
this reference aaterial at hand and appreciate
your thoughtfulness in sending it to ae*

Sineerely yours.

Francis Bid&la,
the Attorney Gesoral,
laahlagton, D. C.

ET:b
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